
From: <cpoicd@public.bta.net.cn>
To: Do_UC.Po_UC(SCIT)
Date: Mon, Sep 14, 1998  4:53 AM
Subject: C. SCIT2386

Dear Mr. Takagi,

I am pleased to refer to your C.SCIT2386 dated August 20 on the Globalpat.  We
are pleased to receive this FREE CD-ROM.  I am also pleased to note you that
the intended usage of the product is within our office.

Best wishes,

Sincerely,

QIAO Dexi
Director General
International Cooperation
State Intellectual Property Office of China


